
To: Elite Academy Teams
From: Ryan Miller, EA League Commissioner
Date: August 2024
RE: 2024-25 Elite Academy Season

Please feel free to share this letter with your schools

On behalf of the Elite Academy (EA), we would like to request the release of all players that are 
members of teams participating in our 2024-25 games and events. We recognize the importance of 
a player's education and as an organization, we've worked tirelessly to accommodate the academic 
calendar, which varies from state to state. Unfortunately, our schedule may result in a limited number 
of days missed from school. Your student recognizes their responsibility in making up missed work 
and potentially rescheduling exams.

The Elite Academy's mission is to provide a national platform through conference games and 
national events. These opportunities will help players be seen by numerous college coaches and 
scouts. The dates of our national events are Sept 26 - Sept 29, 2024; Dec 6 - 9, 2024; and April 2025.  
Within some of our conferences, specifically the Pacific Northwest, Southwest Desert, Midwest, 
Mid-America, and Southeast, there is significant travel 1-2 times during the season. Lastly, for teams 
that qualify the EA National Championship takes place June TBD, 2025, in TBD location. Please allow 
for a travel day before and after competition days. For more information on the Elite Academy 
League, visit www.eliteacademyleague.com

Thank you for your understanding regarding the absence of EA players from school during our 
events. Please feel free to contact me directly with any questions at 
admin@eliteacademyleague.org.

Sincerely,

Ryan Miller
EA League Commissioner
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